
Feedback on Your Recent Bid Submission 

Dear [Bidder's Name], 

Thank you for your submission for the [Project Name] project. We appreciate the time and effort 

you dedicated to preparing your proposal. 

After careful consideration and evaluation against the project requirements and criteria, we regret 

to inform you that your bid was not selected for this project. While your proposal had many 

strengths, we ultimately chose another submission that more closely aligned with our project 

goals and budget. 

We encourage you to apply for future opportunities, as we truly value your interest in working 

with us. We have provided some feedback below that may help you in refining your proposals: 

• Consider providing more detailed information about your team's experience in similar 

projects. 

• A clearer breakdown of costs would assist in understanding your pricing structure. 

• Additional insights into your project timeline would help us gauge feasibility. 

Thank you once again for your interest, and we wish you success in your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


